
 

GULF COUNTY SCHOOL BOARD 
Friday, January 22, 2021 

 
 
 

The Gulf County School Board met in special session Friday, January 22, 2021, at 7:45 (Agenda-Review Workshop) and 8:00 (School 
Board Meeting) at their Administrative Office in Port St. Joe. Superintendent Norton and the following Board Members were present:  
Chairman Cindy Belin, Vice-Chairman Denny McGlon, Marvin Davis, Ruby Knox, and Brooke Wooten. Attorney Costin was unable to 
attend due to sickness. 
 
 
Agenda-Review Workshop: 
 

BOARD MEETING: 
 

l. CALL TO ORDER: Chairman Belin called the meeting to order at 8:03. 

  
Il. ADOPTION OF AGENDA:  On motion by Mrs. Knox and seconded by Mr. Davis the board unanimously approved 

the amended agenda to include the addition of the MOU with Coastal Therapy Associates on pages 3-3.05. 
  
III. HEAR FROM THE PUBLIC: None. 
  
IV. CONSENT ITEMS:  On motion by Mr. McGlon and seconded by Mr. Wooten the board voted unanimously to take the 

following action: 
PERSONNEL:  (SM: 20/21 –102) 
-Approved Aaron Kyle Brannan for the PSJ Maintenance Tech position, pending completion of all pre-employment 
  screening requirements, and 
-Approved Michelle Baker as a teacher for the 21st CCLC program, and 
-Approved Victoria Gerber as a substitute teacher for the 21st CCLC program, and 
PROGRAM MATTERS: 
-Approved the MOU with Coastal Therapy Associates.   (SM: 20/21 –103 

  
V. SPECIAL ITEM:  On motion by Mrs. Knox and seconded by Mr. Davis the board unanimously approved the mail-out 

letter detailing the upcoming One-Mil Referendum special election to be held March 2, 2021.     (SM: 20/21 –104) 
(Gulf County School Board approved Resolution 20-10 regarding the special election at their November 17, 2020. See:  SM 20/21-087.) 

  
VI. SUPERINTENDENT’S REPORT:     
  
VII. BOARD MEMBER COMMENTS:   
  
VIII. ADJOURNMENT:  Chairman Belin adjourned the meeting at 8:23. 

 


